
BAY AREA CAVALIER KING CHARLES SPANIEL CLUB, INC.  

VIDEO CONFERENCE MEETING NOTICE  

Sunday, August 9, 2020 at 1:00 pm 
 

 Video Conference using Zoom 

The next BACKCSC General Membership Meeting will be held on 
Sunday, August 9, 2020 at 1:00 pm by video conference using Zoom. 

A link for participating in the video conference 
using Zoom will be provided in a future email. 

 
 
 

Following the meeting, there will be a presentation  
by Trudy Owens of Cedar Creek Cavaliers  

titled “Getting from the Whelping Box to the Show Ring.” 
 

 

GETTING FROM THE WHELPING BOX TO THE SHOW RING 

BY TRUDY OWENS, CEDAR CREEK CAVALIERS 
I am going to tell you my secrets, things I have learned from training horses for 40 years and breeding show 

dogs for 20, that will work for you.  I am going to give you a systematic plan for creating confident, adjustable, 
puppies that regardless of their genetic temperament will give your puppy an edge in the show ring.  
     

 

 
 
 

Questions? Contact Kevin Ellingson at cqebgguy@gmail.com  
 


